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HARVARD CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

December 17, 2007                       

 
Chairman Paul Willard called the meeting to order at 4:48pm in the Town Hall Meeting 
Room              
 

Members Present: Paul Willard, Don Ritchie, Jim Breslauer and George Watkins 
 
Others Present: Liz Allard (LUB Admin) 
 
Allocation of Funds  

After a brief discussion Jim Breslauer moved to allocate $2505.00 from account#83000-
25900, Wetland Bylaw Fee, to supplement the hourly rate of the Land Use 
Administrator/Conservation Agent for the remainder of the fiscal year.  Don Ritchie 
seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimously in favor of the motion.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Liz Allard 
Administrator/Conservation Agent  


